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March 6, 2012 
Brian Chateauvert

RWC, Inc.

P.O. Box 876

Lockhouse Road

Westfield, MA 01086-0876

RE: Variance Permits for Chapters 29 and 22
Dear Mr. Chateauvert:
This letter will serve as your 2012 variance permit covering Section 2 (C) of Chapter 22 and Section 6 of Chapter 29. Please bear in mind that RWC’s variance permits require company personnel to adhere to the measures outlined in Section VIII of the Chapter 22 permit application and Section IX of the Chapter 29 permit application. I will alert the Board that the variances have been renewed at their March 30, 2012 meeting.
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731.
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Sincerely,
Henry Jennings

Director

Maine Board of Pesticides Control

	Phone: 207-287-2731
	FAX: 207-287-7548
	E-mail: pesticides@maine.gov
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